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Weaverham Forest Primary School 

 
 

Uniform Policy 
 
All pupils are expected to wear school uniform.  The staff and governors believe it gives the school an identity and 

encourages the children to take pride in both their appearance and their school.  

We ask all parents who send their children to our school to support the school uniform policy. We believe that parents 
have a duty to send their children to school correctly dressed and ready for their daily schoolwork. One of the 
responsibilities of parents is to ensure that their child has the correct uniform, and that it is clean and in good repair. 
 

The school sweatshirt colour is green. 

Sweatshirts, polo shirts and P.E bags with an embroidered logo are available for purchase from: 

https://northwichschoolwear.co.uk/collections/weaverham-forest-primary-school 

  

We encourage the wearing of school badges for the children’s safety as it makes them more identifiable.  

Children should wear: 

• Shirts, blouses or polo shirts, crew neck t-shirt in white 

• Sweatshirts, jumpers, cardigans, or hoodie in green 

• Long or short trousers, joggers in black/grey       

• Knee length skirts or pinafore dresses in black/grey                               

• Knee length dresses in green check 

• Tights and socks must be in plain white, black, grey.  

Shoes/footwear: 

• Black shoes or trainers (no other colours, logos) 

• All shoes should have a low heel 

• Laces should be plain black 

PE uniform 

• Yellow/white t-shirt with school logo  

• Plain green/black shorts or joggers in colder weather 

• Trainers or plimsolls  

• In the colder months it is important that the children are dressed appropriately for outdoor P.E. They can wear 

black tracksuit pants/trousers and a jumper. 

https://northwichschoolwear.co.uk/collections/weaverham-forest-primary-school
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Children are expected to wear school uniform unless there is a justified reason why they may not. If your child cannot 

temporarily wear uniform, please send in a letter stating the reasons why. 

Ideally no items of jewellery, apart from watches should be worn.  If your child has their ears pierced they may wear a 

stud however they must be able to take their own earrings out for PE and the school takes no responsibility for any 

accidents relating to the wearing of earrings in school.  Due to health and safety, children are not allowed to wear 

earrings in PE.  During the period in which they are newly pierced (6 weeks), the child will need to wear plasters over 

their ears for P.E. which should be sent in with the child. It recommended that any ear piercing should be done in the 

summer holidays, giving the ears time to heal over the holidays. 

In the interest of health and safety, it is requested that children tie their hair back, when possible. Plain bands should 

be worn without any attachments.   

Make-up and nail varnish are not permitted 

Unnatural hair colouring is not permitted; the interpretation of 'unnatural' is as follows: 

• a colour that is not found within the natural hair colour spectrum, i.e. a bright, 

• extreme or vivid colour; 

 a combination of colours that is easily visible or stark in contrast. 

 

Please label all school uniform with your child’s name. 

We feel that Weaverham Forest is an excellent school.  Wearing school uniform reinforces our school ethos and allows 

your child to be an integral part of our nurturing and caring community. 
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